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Dear Parents/Carers,   

Emergency COVID School Contact 

Due to the increase in numbers of positive cases of COVID19 in Great Yarmouth, we have set up an 
emergency out of hour’s number in which the school can be contacted if a member of your 
household, you or your child that attends the school, receives a positive test result outside school 
hours.  

Out of school hours are any time before 8am and after 3.30pm Monday to Friday, and all day 
Saturday and Sunday.    

Mrs Saunders (Office Manager) will be available to take your call and will advise you on the necessary 
actions that will need to be taken at a school level.  

The identity of the person who has received the positive result will remain confidential. 
Please do not use the contact number for any other purposes other than that mentioned above. The 
number the school can be contacted on is:  

07849 142191 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Caroline Richardson 
Academy Head 
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